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OFFICE HOURS:  

MONDAY  -  THURSDAY  9 a.m.  -  2 p.m.  

Attention ALL women 14 years and 
older!   Learn how to improve your 
prayer life through using Bible 
verses.  Join us  on Thursdays at 
6:30 p.m. in the fellowship hall.   

For more information see Jeanmarie Luther.    

ALL MEN ARE INVITED!  
Join us for our weekly Bible 
Study.  We eat, have Bible 
study and lift each other up 
every Tuesday night at 6.  
Please see David Luther for 
more details.   

The Harbour Light 

You are invited to be a part of our Outreach 
Night every Monday. We will meet in the  
Fellowship hall at 6 p.m.  Everyone can do 
something; prayer, writing cards, making 
phone calls, and more.   

In doing so, you will have the opportunity 
to obey Jesus' Great Commission.   

Everyone 50 years and older is invited to 
join us in the Fellowship Hall at 11:30 a.m. 
every Thursday.  We have a devotion time, 
food, and games.  Please invite friends to 
come with you. 
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NOVEMBER 2023 

We are hosting a community Thanksgiving dinner on  23 November between the hours of 12:00 noon until 3:00 p.m.  

We need people to help:  set up tables, tents, and chairs, cook food, serve food, man several stations, traffic control, 
share the Gospel, pray with people, and clean up. 

Our menu, will be very simple.  We are serving turkey, mashed potatoes & gravy, mac & 
cheese, green beans, corn, rolls, and a piece of pie.   

Please buy one or more of the following: Idahoan Instant Potatoes (boxes only), Large #10 
cans of green beans, Large #10 cans of corn, Large jars of Heinz Turkey Gravy (Please bring 
these items to the church NLT Tuesday the 21st).   We will also need turkeys, preferably no 
larger than 14 lbs.   

If you are able to help in any way, or have any questions, please see Jeanmarie Luther as 
soon as possible.   Please let her know prior to 12 November what you will be buying.    

BEFORE THANKSGIVING:  People bringing frozen turkeys please have at church NLT     
Thursday the 16th.  People bringing thawed turkeys NLT than Tuesday the 21st  

THANKSGIVING DAY:  Turkey pickers need to be here by 0730, cooks 0800.  Anybody       
helping with setting up tents, tables, chairs, etc. be here by 1000.   Servers NLT 1100.             
If you have cooked a turkey, bring it in NLT 0900 &                                      
already prepared Mac & Cheese NLT 1030.  
 

 ALL HANDS ON DECK FOR BREAK DOWN! 
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Pastor Bradley will be preaching on 
Heaven & Hell the first two Sundays of 
this month.  Come find out what the 
Bible says about both of our options.   

Remember to set your 

clocks back 1 hour before 

you go to bed on the 4th. 

We are very excited to let 
you know that Pastor Patrick 
Luke will be bringing the 
message on the Sunday 
after Thanksgiving.  



CHRISTMAS PARTY 
For All You Do. 

We Love You 

Darrell Cheeks  is one of 
the missionaries in the 
Philippines we help      
support.  He is currently  
in the U.S. for surgery/
recovery.  We are so     

excited to tell you he will be here on 12 November 
to share about his ministries.   

Wow! October was an amazing 
month in the life of our church. As 
we head into November I often take 
time to think about all the things I’m 
thankful for. Billy Graham once said 
this about being thankful for the   

people in our life. 
 
“It is so easy to take people for granted, or even to 
complain and become angry because they do not meet 
our every wish. But we need to give thanks for those 
around us—our spouses, our children, our relatives, our 
friends and others who help us in some way. 
I once received a letter from a woman who began by 
telling me how fortunate she was to have a kind, con-
siderate husband. She then used four pages to list all 
his faults! How many marriages and other relationships 
grow cold and eventually are shattered because of the 
sin of ingratitude? 

Do you let others know that you appreciate them and 
are thankful for them? The Christians in Corinth were 
far from perfect, but Paul began his first letter to them 
by saying, “I always thank God for you” (1 Corinthians 
1:4, NIV). When a group of believers (whom Paul had 
never met) came out to greet him as he approached 
Rome, we read that “at the sight of these men Paul 
thanked God and was encouraged” (Acts 28:15, NIV). 
Thank God for those who touch your life.” 

With that being said I want to thank you for being my 
faith family. I want to thank the amazing staff I work 
with each day (Teressa, Tina, Ira). Thank you to Dulce 
Brasby for playing the piano each Sunday. Thank you 
to Travis and his sound team that help us on the tech 
side. Thank you Deacons for serving us. Thank you to 
our Sunday school teachers. For Sandy and the work 
she does as Treasurer and her counting team. Our 
men’s and women’s leaders. Our seniors for meeting 
each week for fun and fellowship. Our teams including    
fellowship, stewardship, and personnel. Also, just a 
thank you for everyone that attends and prays for us on 
a regular basis. I love HLBC and I’m thankful to be 
your Pastor. 

Don’t forget we will have a big community wide meal 
on Thanksgiving Day! Come be with us and serve 
Goose Creek. 

Finally a little holiday humor!  

How did the salt 
and pepper 
welcome all   
their guests?  

Thank You Pastor Bradley 

Chowin’  

Down at  

The  

Golden Corral 

And Ashley 

Ladies  

 Time 

At  

Breck’s 

October 14 2023 

By saying, "Seasoning's greetings!" 

What an awesome time we all had meeting with our brothers and sisters from Aposento 
Alto!  Listening to Pastor Hector go from Spanish to English and back was incredible, 
what a talent!  Thank you for the special music Mrs. Norma.  How inspiring & touching 
was the story about the Vazquez family’s journey to this country from Cuba!  Thanks to 
everyone who cooked; the food was delicious!  Here are a few moments from that day. 

He changes the times 

and the seasons. 

Daniel 2:21 

It is Shoebox Gift time once again!  If you want to pack a shoebox, we have 
several.  These gifts go all over the world to children who may not have ever 
received a gift of any kind in their life.  Please pack any of the following items: 
school supplies, hygiene items, toys, clothes.  To get ideas of what to pack 
look online at samaritanspurse.org, then click on Operation Christmas Child.  

DO NOT pack toothpaste, food of any kind (including candy & gum), anything breakable, any liquids, medicines (band-
aids, vitamins, aspirin), any war related items (including water pistol, toy soldiers, toy tanks).  Also, please make sure 
it is a gift that will last a little while, not one that will break the day after they get it, remember these children can’t go 
down and replace it at the local Walmart.  If you want to pack a gift on line, go the website and it will take you 
through the steps.  If you have packed a shoebox and you want me to take it to the drop off point for the church, 
please have your boxes to the church no later than 13 November.  It costs $10 to ship a shoebox.  If you don’t want 
to pack one, you can donate it in your offering envelope on the “other” line “shoebox gifts”. If you have any questions 
please feel free to call me at 843.797.2982 or 843.991.2204.  Thank you, Teressa  


